
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Was I?!!! 

Tony Glazebrook 
16 September 2008 09:48 
Lindsay Murphy 
RE: Russell Road Retaining Wall W3B 

-----Original Message----­

From: Lindsay Murphy 
Sent: 15 September 2008 20:47 

To: Tony Glazebrook 

Subject: RE: Russell Road Retaining Wall W3B 

You were checking with G Barclay what the relationship was between tie/SOS/Carillion with 
regards to SDS employing Carrilion(formerly A McAlpine) to carry out their manhole 
surveys. 

See ya tomorrow 
Linds 

From: Tony Glazebrook 

Sent: 15 September 2008 17:20 

To: Damian Sharp; Lindsay Murphy 

Subject: RE: Russell Road Retaining Wall W3B 

Hi Chaps/chappesses. 

Interested to see the email trail below. What are you expecting from me? 

Cheers, 

Tony 

PS YES it's true. I really will be in the office tomorrow!! 

From: Damian Sharp 
Sent: 15 September 2008 11:55 

To: Lindsay Murphy; Tom Cotter 

Cc: Tony Glazebrook 
Subject: RE: Russell Road Retaining Wall W3B 

Lindsay 

Tom 

It is particularly important for us to be clear whether SDS sub-contracted Carillion 
directly or tie got Carillion to carry out the work and provide it to SDS. SDS has 

certainly described the situation as the latter at meetings I have attended but that is 

not definitive! 

Damian 

-----Original Message----­
From: Lindsay Murphy 
Sent: 15 September 2008 11:42 

To: Tom Cotter 

Cc: Tony Glazebrook; Damian Sharp 
Subject: RE: Russell Road Retaining Wall W3B 
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It was SDS responsibility to carry out surveys they subcontracted Carrilion who were slow 
to deliver Damian/david Carnegy would confirm whether they were actually instructed to 

proceed Tony is still outstanding a response on what tie's involvement was in the sub -
contract of the survey works. 

1)if tie was in some way responsible for the slow delivery of the survey info - they are 

due it 2)if tie instructed them to carry on regardless even without this info then we are 
due for the redesign 

we need to quadruple check any dates 
will see you tomorrow 

From: Tom Cotter 
Sent: 15 September 2008 11: 17 

To: Lindsay Murphy 

Subject: Russell Road Retaining Wall W3B 

Lindsay, 

BSC have submitted a change request to redesign the retaining wall W3B. 

It appears the original design was progressed before the actual sewer location was known!! 

Do you know the background to why SDS progressed the design before establishing the actual 
location of the utilities? 

Regards, 

Tom. 

Tom Cotter 
Project Manager 

tie Limited 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh EH12 5HD 

Tel: 
Fax: 
Mob: 

ie. ltd. uk> 

www. tramsforedinburgh. com<http: //www. tramsforedinburgh. com> 
www. tie. ltd. uk<http: //www. tie. ltd. uk> 

TIE00498192_0002 


